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Testing Your Fax Machine

After you have connected the fax machine to your telephone line, you can now
test to see if is ready to send and receive faxes.

Here’s how:
1. Program your full 10-digit fax number into your fax machine
2. Send a test fax to 1-855-FX-CANON (1-855-392-2666).
3. Once our service receives your fax, a test page will be sent back to the
fax number programmed into your machine. This process generally
takes 2 to 3 minutes.

Of course, should you need assistance setting up your fax or with any of the
steps above, we are here to help.

Phone Support: 800-OK-CANON (800-652-2666)

Online Support: Knowledge Base / FAQs or Send Us an Email.



https://www.usa.canon.com/internet/portal/us/home/support/
https://www.usa.canon.com/internet/portal/us/home/support/email



